
Girls Football Festival- Loughborough University. 

On Tuesday 7th November, a group of our Y5 and Y6 girls visited Loughborough University to take 

part in their ‘Football Festival’. They had an amazing morning and were able to try shooting, 

refining their goalkeeping and also some refereeing. 

The best part, for some, was having their faces painted and hair braided! 

There were three mini matches played and we were really proud to win 2 of them. May scored a 

goal for Griffydam. 

 

Ethan- Bronze Ambassador 

 


